
ALGEBRA DL WEEK OF 4/27 – 5/1 
 
Hi Everyone! Hope all is well. This week there are video lessons posted for Monday and 
Wednesday. Each video lesson is posted in two parts, please be sure to watch both. After you 
have watched the videos and completed the notes take a few minutes to review and then 
complete the Castle Learning homework assignment. 
 
Remember the homework assignments are being checked for completion, but we will be 
posting the scores on the portal (not just a check for completed). The scores will not be 
included in your quarter 4 average, but we do ask that you try your best. 
 
Some of you are behind with last week’s assignments. Please complete DL-8 and DL-9 before 
moving on to the new lessons this week. You need to understand these lessons before you 
continue. If you need help with anything please reach out via Remind message or email. 
 
Zoom meeting/class will be held for individual classes on Wednesday, April 29. Invitations will 
be sent out Tuesday afternoon. 
 
 
Stay safe and well! Talk to you soon! 
 


